

## **NEWS ALERT**

Date: 15th December 2017

**Ladies and Gents** 

The fixtures meeting for next season is to be held on 15th January 2018 at Blackburn RUFC 7-9pm

We hope to have the proposed structured season available for everyone. We do know already that some dates have changed....

Will try to get RFU staff to attend

Refreshments will be available on the night.

Thank you to Blackburn RUFC for hosting.

--

Ian Spivey

Please feel free to download and distribute to your members or print and display in your club.

NEWS ALERTS should be sent to:-

websitenews@lancashirerugby.com